
Addressing the Board of Education 
 
 

If you have questions or comments for this board meeting, please fill out the Request to Address the 
Board form below and present it to the Secretary to the Board (Patrick O’Keefe) prior to the beginning of 

the meeting. 
 

Your name will be called upon during the “Public Comments and Questions” portion of the meeting. 
 

*Please tell us if you have a comment or a question so that we will try to reply.* 
 
 

 
 

Request to Address the Board of Education 
Winthrop Harbor School District #1 

 
 

Date: _______________ 
 
 
Name (print): ______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
City, State, Zip: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Telephone Number: _________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Regarding (Brief Explanation):_____________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 


